
PUBLIC NOTICE 

August 2014 

The Village of Surfside Beach is planning a splash park to be 

located in an area that is designated wetlands and is in a 

floodplain.  Application has been made to the TPWD for 

grand funds.  Certain impacts to the area are possible.  For 

more information, please contact City Hall at (979) 233-

1531, x103, or Sandra@surfsidetx.org. 
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